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I strongly object to the proposal of the Thunderbolt Wind Farm.  We purchased our property, 24 Wollun Road 
Kentucky in April 2004 with the belief of a peaceful retirement without any noise, vibration or visual 
disturbances. If this proposal is approved we will not only lose our peaceful environment we will also lose one 
third of our property value. Since purchasing our property we have become part of a close community, but since 
the proposal of Thunderbolt Wind Farm commenced Neoen has divided this community. 

I have deep concern due to the size of the 270m towers and the inability of aerial fire fighting as investigated by 
professional people, ground fire fighting is very limited in such areas. Any fire is terrifying but with the inability 
of aerial assistance it would be unspeakable. 

As a community member I am very concerned about the biodiversity loss, endangered species of wildlife & 
woodlands which I thought the government did not allow clearing of woodlands and natural grasses. 

 I work in the medical field and many people as far as Armidale & further in the Hunter New England Area 
Health are referred to Tamworth  specialist, this being a concern if the proposal is approved many people 
travelling to Tamworth for appointments will be delayed, therefore missing appointments after waiting up to 
12months. This occurred when the Glen Innes Wind Farm was being constructed.    

Please do not approve this proposal. 

Gai Lowrey 
 

 


